
WELCOME TO THE WORLD  

OF 

BLUE KNIGHTS GA XVI 

 

Hello everybody, this is Papa Smurf, wishing you all a very happy day where ever you are. I would like 

to personally thank you for visiting our Chapter website and the world of GA XVI. Please enjoy a stroll down 

memory lane as you browse through our pictures of the rides we have been on, the charities we have supported 

and the events we either have attended or been a part of.  

 

 Our chapter chartered Nov. 07th, 2007. We have been active for over 14 years. We have been strong 

supporters of our Southern Regional Conference and our Officers from our conference as well as the 

International Officers. We have attended many Regional Conferences as well as International Conventions. We 

enjoy riding, whether it be local, state, or even out of state events. Every year we try to attend the Bike Rallies 

either in Panama City Beach or Daytona Beach. We have an annual ride that takes us to Greenville SC to 

Quaker Steak and Lube in honor of one of our Heaven 1 members, John Schaffer. We have also attended other 

Chapter Sponsored events throughout the Southeast. 

 

 Some of our accomplishments are the sponsor of the Ride for the Fallen that we organized for four 

years and raised over $25,000.00 in support of Concerns for Police Survivors. As you look through our 

pictures you will see many other Charity Events and Fund Raisers we have supported and attended. 

 

 In 2018 we hosted the Spring SRC Conference in conjunction with the 2018 Blue Knights 

International Conference at Evergreen Marriott Center with over 850 members attending worldwide and 

representing 9 countries. It was of the most successful Conventions in the history of Blue Knights and I am so 

very proud to say our chapter worked so very hard to accomplish the goal that I wanted to get out to everyone 

and that was to have people leaving and saying “ DAMN THAT WAS A GREAT CONVENTION”, and to this 

date when I see brother and sister Blue Knights, we still get compliments on how much fun they had and how 

great a convention it was. 

 

 I have been the President of GA XVI 12 of the 14 years and am proud of the men and women of our 

chapter and am honored to be elected to serve our members. To me GA XVI, in my opinion, is the best chapter  

In this organization. So I want to thank you for visiting with us and if you want to join us come and see what 

we are all about 

 

      Randy “ Papa Smurf “ Hoagland  

      Chapter President GA XVI 


